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We are heading into our final session of the pilot for Let's Connect. The pilot has gone well. Our
participants have benefitted and learned from this program and are demonstrating that they are
incorporating the skills they've learned. We hope that each family will leave the groups with a greater sense
of “connection”, positive communication, and supportive social emotional relationships in their families.
We're looking forward to Pilot #2 to be held in August and September for our Spanish speaking families.
A special thanks to all of the staff who have worked so hard to make this a success and to the creators of
Let's Connect who are supporting us through this journey.
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We are completing the zoning and then working towards licensing of this program at our Family Center.
We are receiving more interest in this program regularly. We are excited for the anticipated start date in
August. We'll keep you updated as it progresses. Please call Adam Robe, Executive Director, if you have
questions or would like to participate in this exciting program offering.

Monthly Giving

Join our family, by clicking the pciture right
and joining our monthly giving program!

Children are struggling every day, YOU CAN
HELP! Help prevent children from
experiencing abuse and neglect. Help give
their parents education and support.

By giving just $20 a month, you are making a
difference. Every little bit has an impact! Join Families First family

Don't wait, children need your help.

www.familiesfirstcolorado.org

Families First Support Line: 877-695-7996 / Consejospara Familias: 866-527-3264




